OES PTO General Meeting - March 4, 2020

Welcome & Introduction of Officers: Jen Hope Belis - Co-President, Heather Dinkel - Co-President, Jeannette Blaustein - Vice President, Janet Blanco - Treasurer, Ashley Faulk - Secretary

Guest Speaker: Mrs. Rhonda Gamboa spoke about her background in teaching and then later (now) in Library Science. Explained the main objectives for Media at each grade level, what is expected and learned.

Communication Reminders: Please "like" and "share" our OES Families posts to make sure that everyone sees them. This will help ensure everyone is aware of the info on Friday Flyers, PTO Rocks, etc.

Sign-Up Genius - this is how we will be doing all volunteer signups. It is first come/first serve. Streamlines the process of accepting volunteers.

Smile.Amazon.com - assign Cape Coral Municipal Charter School Foundation. You can use your same login, password, etc. The Foundation gets .5% of each order!!

President's Report:

Staff Appreciation Breakfast: Breakfast was provided on February 12th for all staff. Very much appreciated.

Watch D.O.G.: Big turnout. About 50 dads were in attendance for the first annual Watch D.O.G. kickball game. If interested in being a part of this, please contact Oasiswatchdogs@gmail.com.

Box Tops: Submissions were lower than usual but expected due to the changes made. Total amount earned is \$2099.30 in free cash for the school. Keep up the good work!

Family Dance: Upcoming! Will be held 3/27/2020, 6-8pm. Sherry Valverde is heading this committee and she is still in need of some crafty parents to help with the decor! Please see the info in Panther Press and Friday Flyers for more information on theme and who to contact! Last year was so much fun and we're all really looking forward to this year.

Zoomers: This event is set for 4/3/2020, 6-8pm. Cost is \$10 for unlimited play, payment is only accepted at the door. Please mention "Oasis Elementary School" to receive the discounted rate. It'll be a lot of fun, please try to join us!

Teacher Appreciation: We have a the Staff Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for 4/9/2020.

5th Grade Moving Up Dance: To be held on 6/2/2020, 6-9pm. The current committee will send home pertinent info with 5th grade students.

Committees & Board Members

Rally on the Green was this past Saturday, 2/29. So much fun was had by all and it was a beautiful day for some golf and fundraising! If you'd like to get involved in the Charter Foundation, please email capecharterfoundation@gmail.com In addition, Lighthouse Award winner will be announced on 5/1 at the Lighthouse Awards Dinner.

Treasurer Report explained. No further questions.

Principal's Report - Marybeth Grecsek thanks everyone for continued support and for volunteering.

No further questions.

Next PTO meeting is 5/7 at 6:30pm

Meeting is adjourned.